
 
Barry Quinlan  

From: "Ruby Dulmage" <ruby.dulmage@nemkona.com>
To: "Curtis-Straus TCB" <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2002 1:17 PM
Attach: SL-6440-41PCBrear.pdf; SL-6440-41PCBfront.pdf
Subject: Re: DESA FCC ID: BJ4-64WDB40TX
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Hi Barry: 
  
1.  Attached are the interior photos. 
  
2.  Yes, fresh batteries were used for testing. 
  
Thanks, 
Ruby 
  
Ruby Dulmage 
Submissions Specialist 
Nemko Canada Inc. 
303 River Road, R.R. 5 
Ottawa, ON  K1V 1H2 
Tel:  613-737-9680 ext 232 
Fax:  613-737-9691 
Email:  ruby.dulmage@nemkona.com 

----- Original Message -----  
From: Curtis-Straus TCB  
To: Ruby Dulmage  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2002 5:00 PM 
Subject: DESA FCC ID: BJ4-64WDB40TX 
 
Hi Ruby, 
  
We have identified these issues following our review of the application: 
  
1. We do not appear to have any internal photos. 
  
2. Please confirm fresh batteries were used during the testing. 
  
 
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification Manager 
Curtis-Straus TCB 


